
January 21, 2021 

To 
Department of Surveillance  
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department. 
25, P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001. 

Kind Attn: Mr. Rishabh Sharma, Assistant Manager, Surveillance 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Increase in Volume 

Ref: Your email ref. no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021 / 350 dated January 21, 2021 

(Scrip Code: 532983) 

With reference to your above referred email dated January 21, 2021 seeking clarification on 

significant increase in the volume of security across Exchanges in the recent past, we wish to 

inform you that there are no events, information, announcements etc. that have a bearing on 

the operations/performance of the Company which includes price sensitive information, which 

is required to be disclosed to the stock exchanges pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities 

and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015. Hence, we are unable to comment on the significant increase in the volume of 

Company’s security across Exchanges, in the recent past. 

Further, we would like to reiterate that, as in the past, the Company would continue to inform 

stock exchanges regularly about any price sensitive information and to make it available on 

the website of the Company before the same is made public. 

Kindly request you to take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For RPG Life Sciences Limited 

Rajesh Shirambekar 

Head – Legal & Company Secretary 


